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To: Honorable Mayor Skip Baliles and Members of the City Council 

Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager 

From: Timothy Johnson, Fire Chief 

Date: March 09, 2023  

Subject: Purchase of 2022 Ford Explorer from Wade Ford (State Contract pricing) 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends the City Council approve the authorization for purchase of a 2022 Ford 

Explorer from Wade Ford under the State Contract pricing and up fitting of lights and graphics 

not to exceed $43,000.00.  

FISCAL IMPLICATION:  

This request will be purchased from Walton County SPLOST. 

BACKGROUND:  

The Fire Marshal’s Office is staffed with a Fire Marshal and two Deputy Fire Marshals. Their job 

functions are to conduct fire and life safety inspections on all commercial buildings in the City 

and also conduct origin and cause of all fires within the City limits of Loganville. One of the 

vehicles that is being used is a 2008 Dodge Charger that has been in the fleet for some time. 

The vehicle is in need of many repairs and the purchase of this 2022 Ford Explorer is to replace 

that vehicle.     

DISCUSSION:  

Approval of purchase of a 2022 Ford Explorer from Wade Ford under State Contract pricing to 

include the cost of up fitting the vehicle with emergency lights and graphics not to exceed 

$43,000.00. 
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